
From: Honsal, William
To: Sheriff Patrol
Cc: Quenell, Bryan; Taylor, Jesse A; McCall, Joshua; SO Dispatch
Subject: Supervisor Wilson"s Stolen Car
Date: Monday, September 12, 2022 12:12:41 PM

Good Morning Patrol,

I will give a $40 Dutch Bros card to anyone that locates and recovers Supervisors Mike Wilsons

Stolen Vehicle.

Description:

CA Lic. # 

2005  Subaru Forester

Stock 

There have been sittings in Orick and Rio Dell.   If you recover it, please send me a copy of the 180

for payment. 

Thank you,

William F. Honsal, Sheriff
County of Humboldt
826 4th Street
Eureka, CA 95501
Main: 707.445.7251
Office: 707.268.3618


